
Hi Everyone, 
 
I would like to simply take a moment and wish you all a safe weekend. The strong wind has not 
stopped all day and it is going be COLD again tomorrow. The past few weeks have surely shown 
us that Cleveland winter is upon us! Be sure to take those extra steps for you and your loved 
ones to be warm and healthy. 
 
Thank you for all you have done this week and always. I know that many of you are working at 
the houses this weekend – please know that we all appreciate it. 
 
Be Well, 
 
Beth 
 


